
The Archdiocese of Glasgow: Dumbarton Cluster. 

Executive Council Meeting – 25 February 2016 

 

In accordance with the programme laid out in Archdiocese of Glasgow Pastoral 
Provision plan for 2015-2018, the priests and representatives from the Parish 
Councils from St Peter’s, St Patrick’s and St Michael’s met to discuss the principles 
and benefits of the clustering process. 
 
The main outcomes of the meeting were: 
 

• The appointment of a Coordinator and a Secretary to facilitate future 
collaborative events and meetings 

 
• A Cluster Spiritual Event taking the form of penitential services during Holy 

Week this year 
•  

The penitential services will take place on the morning and evening of Tuesday 22 
March. Further details of these events will be published in future bulletins nearer the 
date. 
 
The next meeting of the joint Parish Council is scheduled for Thursday 12 May. 


